
 

 

NEWSLETTER 11th January 2019 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

      

 

 TERM 3 
 
 

Week 3 
 

Monday 14th Jan 
Jellyfish Forest School 
3—4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 15th Jan 
 
 
Wed 16th Jan 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
6—6:45pm Karate Club  
 
Thurs 17th Jan 
 
 
Fri 18th Jan 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 
 
 

Week 4 
 

Monday 21st Jan 
Jellyfish Forest School 
3—4pm Young Voices 
 
Tuesday 22nd Jan 
 
 
Wed 23rd Jan 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
6—6:45pm Karate Club  
 
Thurs 24th Jan 
 
 
Fri 25th Jan 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Welcome Back!Welcome Back!Welcome Back!   

Happy New Year to you all.  We hope you all had a restful (where possible!) break.  Happy New Year to you all.  We hope you all had a restful (where possible!) break.  Happy New Year to you all.  We hope you all had a restful (where possible!) break.     

In an attempt to reduce the amount of paper we use and to help the environment, we are In an attempt to reduce the amount of paper we use and to help the environment, we are In an attempt to reduce the amount of paper we use and to help the environment, we are 

aiming to move to a system where newsletters are emailed directly to you.  This way they aiming to move to a system where newsletters are emailed directly to you.  This way they aiming to move to a system where newsletters are emailed directly to you.  This way they 

are also not reliant on children passing them on or putting them in their book bags!  In are also not reliant on children passing them on or putting them in their book bags!  In are also not reliant on children passing them on or putting them in their book bags!  In 

Term 3 we will be sending paper copies as usual but duplicating with an email to ensure all Term 3 we will be sending paper copies as usual but duplicating with an email to ensure all Term 3 we will be sending paper copies as usual but duplicating with an email to ensure all 

email addresses are up to date and that the system works.   Thanks.email addresses are up to date and that the system works.   Thanks.email addresses are up to date and that the system works.   Thanks.   

HOUSE POINTS 
Term 3 

 

This weeks places:  

Burgoyne:     Ist  
Connaught:  2nd 
Redoubt:       3rd 
Kearsney:    4th 
Overall leader board: 

Burgoyne:     87 
Connaught:   85 
Redoubt:        83 
Kearsney:     80 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

The nominations this week are: Shuwasna, Daniel H-S, Zienna,    

Alicia, Freddie & Jellyfish Class. 
 

The winner is: SHUWASNA!! 

                   Please turn over to read her work. 

         OUR SUPERSTARS!  
 

    Our superstars this week are: Kacey, Reuben,         

Giuliyana, Daniel G, Colby, Daniel H-S, Zienna, Billy, Aislyn, Jia,        
              Elijah, Sheehan & Suhana. 

 

      Well Done!! 

WORKING TOGETHER WITH                                   

BURGOYNE HEIGHTS PRE-SCHOOL 

BHPS have been running a non-profit making breakfast club        

that some of our families have been using and found      

invaluable.  However attendance is low and it has become                  

unsustainable.   If your family could benefit from using this 

club please contact Amanda or Sharon on 01304 219319.  

They would really appreciate your support! 

PRINCIPALS DINNER MENU 

With our schools high percentage of 

Hindu children, can I please remind you 

that where the dinner menu states 

“BEEF”, to respect their religious          

observance, our school will replace     

beef with lamb in all recipes. 

Severe Weather  
In the instance of severe weather we always attempt to keep the school open 
at all costs.  However in extreme circumstances this may not be possible for 

Health and Safety reasons.  In such instances, please be reminded that  we will 
notify parents by:  

 Sending a School Spider text alert as soon as a decision has been made (please make 
sure you   notifications are turned on!) 

 Publicise on Kent School Closures website (www.kentclosures.co.uk)
(although this sometimes does take time to update) 

 Place a notice on our website  


